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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love 

h
op

e
  

h
o
ne

st
y 

 p
at

ie
nc

e
  

jo
y 

 f
or

gi
ve

ne
ss

  
to

le
ra

nc
e
  

th
an

k
fu

ln
e
ss

  
re

sp
e
ct

  
k
in

d
ne

ss
 f

ri
e
nd

sh
ip

  
ge

nt
le

ne
ss

  
lo

ve
 

 
re

sp
e
ct

  
k
in

d
ne

ss
 f

ri
e
nd

sh
ip

  
g
e
nt

le
ne

ss
  

lo
ve

 
h
ope

  h
o
ne

sty  patie
nce

  joy  forgive
ne

ss  tole
rance

  th
ank

fulne
ss  re

sp
e
ct  k

ind
ne

ss frie
nd

sh
ip  ge

ntle
ne

ss  love
 

 
re

spe
ct  k

ind
ne

ss frie
nd

sh
ip  g

e
ntle

ne
ss  love 

 

 
 

New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700  Fax:  0121 675 8411 

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

29th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  

Ackers Trip Information 
 

Our Ackers Thrill Seekers activity day is next week.  The children will be experiencing a jammed packed day of fun, 
taking part in activities such as: skiing, climbing and archery. 
 
Both Year 1 and Year 2 are taking part in this trip.  Year 1 go on Tuesday 6th July and Year 2 go on Thursday 8th 
July.   
 
Due to the nature of the trip, we will be arriving back to school at 3.45pm.  All the children will need to come back 
into school and be registered before they can be go home.   
 

• All children can wear their own clothes that they can move freely in. i.e. jogging bottoms with a long-
sleeved t-shirt or sweatshirt.  (Legs need to be covered for some of the activities so please do not send your 
child to school in shorts.)   

• All children need a waterproof coat 
• All children need sensible shoes i.e. trainers 
• All children need to bring gloves to wear (for the skiing activity)  
• All children need to arrive at school by 9.00am 
• We will return late back to school.  The coach will be arriving at 3.45pm 
• Year 1 go on Tuesday 6th July 
• Year 2 go on Thursday 8th July  
• A packed lunch, snacks and drinks will be provided for the day 

 
We are really looking forward to this trip.  Should you have any questions please speak to the class teachers or 
myself.  You have already given consent for this trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Kate Jones  
Assistant Headteacher 


